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The John Birch Society’s CEO Arthur Thompson discusses the ramifications of the Trans-Pacific Partnership. While
it has not yet been passed, it is in its final draft stage before it will be presented to Congress. Now is the time to
contact your congressmen and encourage them to reject it:
https://www.votervoice.net/|BS/Campaigns/42807/Respond

This weekly address provides a much needed analysis behind the news. Want to learn more? Sign up for our
weekly e-newsletter at JBS.org or at our Facebook page.
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